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MEMORANDUM FOR COMMANDERS, MAJOR SUBORDINATE COMMANDS AND 
DISTRICT COMMANDS, CHIEFS, CONSTRUCTIONS-OPERATIONS DIVISIONS 

SUBJECT: Addition to the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Sign Standards Program­
Approval ofNew Danger and Warning Signs for High Water Situations 

1. Upon the recommendation of the Sign Advisory Work Group and the National Sign 
Program Manager, a sign reading: Danger or Warning I Boating I Hazardous I Due to I High 
Water has been added to the U.S. Army Corps ofEngineers Sign Standards Manual (EP 310-1-
6a and 6b). The following graphic of the new signs will go into the manual, the new software 
and be posted on the Natural Resources Management Gateway: http:llcorpslakes.uslsign. 
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2. These signs are intended for temporary use and must be removed as soon as the hazards no 
longer exist. Manual pages 2.14 and 2.15 provide the definitions for when to use each type of 
sign. Danger signs indicate immediate or grave danger, while warning signs call attention to a 
potential danger. 

3. This change is effective immediately. My POC on this matter is Mr. Rick Magee, National 
Sign Program Manager, St. Paul District, (651) 290-5578, or Ms. Debra Stokes, National Sign 
Program Proponent, (202) 761-1736. 

FOR THE COMMANDER: 

Acting Chief, Operations 
Directorate of Civil Works 


